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To all Consultants/MOs in STD clinics,

. When a sample is sent to the STD clinic laboratory for HIV test' a screening test

should be performed as early as possible'

.whenthescreeningtestresultispositivetherequestingConsultant/Moshouldbe
informed immedia:tely about the possibility of the result being a true positive or a

false positive. This should be done maintaining strict confidentiality'

. A second sample of blood should be requested for confirmation' When doing so'

the medical officer or the consultant inihe ward, or the consultant Venereologist

ortheMOsTDhastodothepre-testcounseling,andtheformHealthl2l4has
to be duly completed and sent to the sTD clinic rvith the second sample'

. Properly packed second sample, the Health 1214 form and the details of the test

results obtained in the STD clinic laboratory has to be sent to the central

laboratory for confirmation of results'

.Sincetheconfirmatorytestisperformedonly,everyT-109?.v',if.':'ultsare
needed urgently, it is important to communicate with the Microbiologist / Mo

-laboratory regarding the urgency'

. The Consultant or the MO who has requested the confirmation of the test result

should take the initiative to find out th; hnal result from the Central Laboratory'

The method oi getting the written report back( by post or by courier) should be

informed.

. If the result is positive, the Mo in the central Laboratory should make all

attempts to inf'orm the result to the relevant consultant or the MO.

.ASearlyaspossible,thefinaltestresultshouldbegiventotherequesting
Consultant/i4o, maintaining strict confidentiality'
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Consultant Microbiologist


